
 
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

 
 
29 April, 2023 
 
 
RE: PICKLES BIBRA LAKE FIRE 
 
Just after 5:00 p.m. AWST on Friday 28 April a fire broke out in a storage yard that 
housed salvage vehicles at the Pickles Bibra Lake branch. 
 
Damage was contained to one area of a storage yard affecting 60 salvage vehicles 
and associated racking, with residual damage received to vehicles immediately 
surrounding the blaze.  There was no damage to warehouse facilities or offices, and 
no injuries. 
 
A Pickles spokesperson said:  “Operations have not been affected and the Bibra 
Lake branch is running as business as usual.  We would like to thank the swift 
response of the Cockburn Central CFRA Fire Station and the Murdoch Fire Station.” 
 
Pickles and authorities are currently investigating the cause of the fire. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Kelly Drew 
The Strat Collective 
0418 486 959 
kelly.drew@stratcollective.com.au  
 


